
 

 
 

Carter BloodCare ▪ Hospital Relations ▪ 2205 Highway 121 ▪ Bedford, Texas 76021  
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org 

Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: December 18, 2023 
Re: Happy Y’allidays from Your Friends at Carter BloodCare  

 
 

 
 
If you are unable to view our holiday e-card, please click here. 

mailto:hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org
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